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My name is Christopher Sayers, and I respectfully submit my opposition to the 
enactment of red flag laws in our state.
I believe these laws pose serious constitutional concerns, particularly in relation to the
Second, Fourth, and Sixth Amendments of the United States Constitution. They risk 
undermining due process and the rights of law-abiding citizens without sufficient 
evidence or opportunity for defense.
Beyond the legal implications, this proposal raises a deeply personal question: Is this 
the kind of state where I feel confident and secure raising my family—a place where 
fundamental rights are upheld and protected?
I urge lawmakers to reconsider this legislation and to seek solutions that safeguard 
both public safety and constitutional freedoms.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Christopher Sayers


